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Greetings members,

This short newsletter is to confirm details of the AGM and to encourage your
attendance. With the exciting win against Australia on Sat by the time of the AGM
our quarter final opponent will be decided.

Last member function. This was an early evening meal held on Sunday 1* Feb and
was held at the AQABA in Palmerston North. The most significant presence were the
7 members who had travelled over from Wanganui. The effort they made is noted and
with encouragement from Janice I’'m hopeful a full membership activity will occur in
Wanganui in 2015. 22 people were present and enjoyed each others company.

AGM Saturday 14™ March at 3.30pm 3 Long Melford Road .Bar B Que to follow.
With Jim and Teresa as hosts members can expect an enjoyable time to follow the
formal meeting part of the afternoon. Members are encouraged to attend if at all
possible. Future planning by the committee will be based on your suggestions.

Membership subs 2015. While subs are to be confirmed at the AGM a smiley face
on this newsletter indicates subs to 30" Nov 2015 are already paid. The “INVOICE”
stamp indicates subs are now due. At $5 for both amputee and able bodied members
this represents very good value,

Subs can be posted to Elaine Potbury address above)
or paid by internet banking to ASM BNZ account 02 0719 0142317 000

Agenda for AGM of Amputee Society of Manawatu held Saturday 14™ March
2015 at 3 Long Melford Road at 3.30pm: Bar B Que to follow.

1. Welcome 8. Committee
2. Apologies. 9. Honorary Solicitor.
3. Minutes 10. General Business
4. Matters arising Reviewer of Financials
5. Presidents report. Conference 2015.
6. Financial report Membership subs 2015.
7. Election of Officers: Honoraria
Patron Membership activities
President. 11. Closure
Vice President
Secretary.
Treasurer.
The latest copy of “Purpose” is enclosed or attached for your reading.
Kind regards Affiliated to the Amputees Federation of New Zealand Inc.
John Maher




